
FULL COUNCIL 

WEDNESDAY 13th JANUARY 2021 

TOWN CLERK’S UPDATE 

1.  PURPOSE OF THE REPORT 

 
1.1 To receive updates on actions arising from the previous meeting 

2. UPDATE 

Restoration of Gates & Railings, Bailey Park 
Railings also removed. Work progressing well 
 
Resurfacing of hard courts areas 
Two quotes received to date which are significantly higher than the budget. 
Further quotes being sought.  
 

 Painting of the Exterior of the Town Hall 
Further letter sent to MCC, copy circulated with weekly bulletin 
 
Network Rail 
Reply received indicating that consultation with the local accessibility groups 
and other interested parties will be arranged in the New Year. 
 
Public Toilets 
Letter sent to Roger Hoggins, MCC regarding the Council’s disagreement with 
the requested annual contribution from MCC. No official reply received 
although a phone discussion has taken place but nothing was resolved as 
Roger is required to speak with other MCC officers before responding. 
 
Community Toilet Scheme 
Agreement (via email) in place with the Auberge and National Toilet logo 
displayed in the premises, although agreement remains to be signed but 
currently Auberge is closed. Arrangement publicised in Abergavenny 
Chronicle. 
 
 

3. RECOMMENDATION 

3.1 Report to be noted 


